
 

Launch of the National

Safety and Quality Primary

and Community

Healthcare Standards

WHEN Tuesday, October 12th 2021

1:00 PM - 2:00 PM

WHERE Online

COST Free

Register now for the launch of Australia’s first safety and quality
standards for primary and community health care. Find out what
the National Safety and Quality Primary and Community
Healthcare Standards will mean for services and the people who
use them. Implementing these standards will give patients
confidence that their service is committed to delivering – and
continuously improving – safe, high-quality health care.

Hear from the experts
Join us to learn about this important new framework and hear
from our guest speakers on:

The development of the standards
How they will benefit patients and consumers
Why healthcare services should implement them
Next steps for accreditation and available support.

Scan for more information

and registration details
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